Parish Paths Partnership report for October 2023
 
The temporary closure of Bicton 2 footpath at the Otterton end, for strengthening work on the footbridge has been extended to October 17th. Following the planned opening of a breach in the seawall, the first spring tide covered the lowered section of Big Bank (EB3 footpath). This was expected and residents should consult tide tables before using the floodplain footpaths, or wear wellies!   
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